
Name Type of Application Decision Date of Decision Reason for Decision
Other Options 
Considered

Mr Sufi Abdul Karim
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       11/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Shabir Hussain
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       21/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Terence Ferguson
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       22/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Ian Russell
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       22/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Ali Akhtar Sadiq
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       11/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr John Jenkins
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       22/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Bakhtawar Singh 
Grewal

Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       22/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Mohammed Arshad
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       29/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Mohammed Hussain
Hackney Carriage Driver 
Renewal Renewal                       14/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

RV61CVK
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    29/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

OU58ZWL
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    08/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

SF12GBX
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    11/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

SJ57LSN
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    14/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

PK58LWJ
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    08/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

BD08UGV
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Transer Transfer                      15/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

HY13BJE
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Transfer Transfer                      15/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

MM08OUX
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             21/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

LC58PZT
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             02/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

YX58XOY
Hackney Carriage Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             03/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

GX12VUK
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       02/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



GL14ZCO
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       08/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AG09FUA
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       31/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

GL15DDO
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       08/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AU63SNX
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       23/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NV65OHN
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       24/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FV10WVX
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       31/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NV65OHT
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       21/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AG09AYA
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       31/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NV65OHJ
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       21/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FE16HVZ
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       01/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NV65OHO
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       21/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SP15LPY
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       01/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AG09CTK
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       31/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FE16YTU
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       03/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FE16HWB
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       04/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FE16HWA
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       04/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FE16TYTV
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       11/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FE16YTZ
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       14/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FE16YTY
Private Hire Vehicle 
Application Granted                       15/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

BD62LCN Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NG12FFJ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



YF12TLY Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       10/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AD09LVZ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AG09BBE Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AG09AVE Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YF60XOG Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       08/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YP60XLB
Private Hire Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    07/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

AG09BBE
Private Hire Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    11/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

SJ09YBF
Private Hire Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    30/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

AG09AVE
Private Hire Vehicle 
Suspension Suspension                    16/03/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria 
to be licensed Suspend

PY60AFE Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      07/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

AG58LKJ Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      03/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

KY60GNO Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      03/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

MA59WZX Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      07/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

FY61JKK Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      07/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

RO12KMF Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      08/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

SD63DYU Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      17/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

FT12DZB Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      17/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

FT12EAW Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      07/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

NA58TXC Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      31/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

SG60HZU
Private Hire Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             11/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

GY60EXE
Private Hire Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             03/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension



YT10HXS
Private Hire Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             15/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

PN63VKL
Private Hire Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             08/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

NJ10JFA
Private Hire Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             10/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

Mrs Phillippa A F Burgess Street Trader Licence         Renewal                       18/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

Mr Denis McMahon Street Trader Licence         Renewal                       02/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

Mrs Marjorie Scott Street Trader Licence         Renewal                       18/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

Mr Amer Ditta Street Trader Licence         Granted                       10/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

Mrs Rita McClurey Street Trader Licence         Granted                       14/03/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant


